
 
SNOW AND ICE REMOVAL INFORMATION 

 The Township would like to remind all property owners 

that they are responsible for removing all snow and ice from 

the sidewalks in front of their property within 12 hours of a snowfall. 

 This is required by ordinance and enforcement and penalties have been 

set in the ordinance.  We are asking that people comply with the ordinance.  

Most of the children in Delanco walk to school and dangerous sidewalks are a 

liability to you as the property owner. 

 The Public Works Dept would also like to remind anyone that has a drive-

way, that it would be advantageous for both the DPW and you to place as 

many vehicles as you can in your driveway when a storm is predicted.  This al-

lows the DPW crews to get closer to the curb and placing your vehicle in your 

driveway reduces the amount of snow you will have to remove from it! 

 

IN THE EVENT OF SNOW 

Please do not park your car in the street for 48 hours after a snow fall so the 

Delanco Public Works can clear the streets from curb to curb eliminating the 

build up of ice along the curbs; and you will have less snow to shovel from your 

driveway. 

 

STATE LAW REQUIRES THAT NO SNOW IS TO BE THROWN 

INTO THE STREET AFTER THE STREETS HAVE BEEN 

PLOWED. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

 


